
 
15th October 2019 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are supporting a new campaign called ‘Connecting the Community’.  The aim of the campaign 
will be to help support parents/carers and children across Weymouth and Portland who are facing 
financial difficulty or fleeing an abusive environment.   
 
Do you have any spare school uniforms that your child no longer needs? Or perhaps shoes, trainers, 
bags or stationary items that you no longer need? 
 
If you would like to donate any of the items mentioned above, please bring them to school on 
Wednesday 23rd October.  If you would like to become a volunteer, please email 
dpace547@gmail.com  
 
Thank you in advance 
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